6th June 2013



Unit 3 Centric Close Oval Rd London NW1 7EP

Curnock Street Estate

Dear Residents

Re: Renewal of Boilers

As you are aware we are currently renewing the boilers in the plant house at Curnock Street. During these works we have had technical difficulties and as a result there has been disruption to the hot water and heating services to the estate.

We have now installed temporary boilers which will maintain the supply of heating and hot water services while we complete our works.

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused to residents during this time and thank you all for your understanding

If you have any questions or concerns relating to these works, please contact a member of our team, details below:

Scarlett Ward, Resident Liaison Officer on 07785 372204 Daniel Bridge, Site Manager on 07768 577927 Tony Bowcutt, Project Manager on 07825 106790.

Kind Regards

Tony Bowcutt Project Manager

Better homes





